ATTACHMENT C

The proposed subdivision at 34181 Hartman Ave is within the Hatzic Elementary School Catchment area.
The proposed development is expected to have minimal impact of schools within the District.

As the development is greater than 4 km to Hatzic Elementary, students will be provided busing.

Please advise if you require additional information.

Sincerely,

Corien Becker

Corien Becker, BComm, CPA, CGA
Secretary Treasurer
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